
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TENDERS FOR SUPPLY OF HIRED PLANT 2023/24 
 
 

Tenders are invited from persons willing to undertake the supply hired plant to be utilized in 
Council’s operations for the period 1st July 2023 to 30th June 2024. 

 
Tenders must be submitted in writing in the approved form, enclosed in a sealed envelope clearly 
marked Tender – Supply of Plant Hire 2023/2024 and MUST be received by Council before 11.00am 
Thursday 8th June 2023, at which time tenders will be opened. 

Tenders will be accepted by email planthire2023@bourke.nsw.gov.au   but must be received prior 
to the closing time for tenders. 

Documents in relation to the requirements of the tender process are available free of charge 
from Council’s Department of Engineering Services, 29 Mitchell Street Bourke and are also on 
Councils website www.bourke.nsw.gov.au  
 
Requests for information on tenders may be addressed to Council’s Manager of Roads Paul 
Flanagan on 02 6830 8000.   
 
 
 
Ross Earl                                                                                 PO Box 21 
ACTING GENERAL MANAGER                                                                   BOURKE NSW 2840 
 

mailto:planthire2023@bourke.nsw.gov.au
http://www.bourke.nsw.gov.au/

	ACTING GENERAL MANAGER                                                                   BOURKE NSW 2840

